## Vista Elementary School



4925 South 2200 West Taylorsville, Utah 84129-1662

Office 385-646-5067 FAX 385-646-5068

April 12, 2018

Dear Vista Parents and Students,

It is with a full heart that I bid you farewell. I have been appointed to be the Principal of Pleasant Green Elementary school beginning July 1, 2018. I have loved serving you and your children for the past nine years and have been blessed to work with such an outstanding faculty and staff. Never have I seen such commitment and determination to help children become successful as I have with this group of professionals. Words cannot express my gratitude for the countless volunteer hours we have received from you, as parents, both individually and through the PTO. It has made a difference in student progress and success as well as influenced the climate of our school and community.

Thank you for sharing your families and lives with me. I cannot believe the last nine years have passed so quickly. It has been exciting to see the growth in your children. I have been so impressed to see the leadership qualities emerge and develop in your children. I admire you as families as times may be difficult with trials, economics or family difficulties, yet you support one another and support us here at school.

Your new principal, Mrs. Dianne Phillips, is committed to students and families as well. She is amazing with her own set of talents and will make excellent contributions to the continued success of Vista.

I will miss working with you my friends! Most of all, thank you for enriching my life.

Most Sincerely,

Jolene Randall